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March 2024 EDA Business Updates: 

 

• 1 new home permit was issued in February (1 single family homes and 0 townhome units). 1 

residential home permit has been issued so far in 2024 (1 single family, 0 townhomes, 0 apartment 

units).  

 

• Autowash Systems Inc. was issued a building permit for a new storage building at 407 4th Ave. SW.   

 

• Starlight Productions is temporarily utilizing the former NP Power Nutrition space at 116 Main St. E. 

due to the fire at their previous location of 110 Main St. E.   

 

 

 

  


